
 
 
 
 
 

TO: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

Indiana State Board of Education 
 

Scott Bogan, Director of Higher Education and Educator Preparation Programs 

December 9, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: Extending State Accreditation – University of Notre Dame  
 
 

The University of Notre Dame – Alliance for Catholic Education (ACE) is seeking to host its first 
national accreditation visit from the Council for the Accreditation of Educator Preparation (CAEP) in 
fall 2025. To ensure state recognition does not lapse, the Indiana Department of Education (IDOE) 
requests the state board grant continued recognition through fall 2025 for the following: 

 
University of Notre Dame – Alliance for Catholic Education 

 
IDOE will monitor the accreditation status of the above program and will provide an update and 
recommendation to the state board after the fall 2025 visit.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


	TO: FROM: DATE:
	University of Notre Dame – Alliance for Catholic Education

